
RSU 54/MSAD 54 

BUILDING COMMITTEE 

Minutes 

January 4, 2023 at 6:00 pm 

Skowhegan Middle School Library 

 

Committee:  Lynda Quinn, Sarah Bunker, Janet Burrill, Jeannie Conley, Samantha 

Delorie, Jean Franklin, Peggy Lovejoy and Morrigan McLeod 

ALSO:  Christie Johnson, Jon Moody, Mark Hatch, David Leavitt, Jean Pillsbury, 

Jason Finley, Rob Rodrigue, Brent Colbry, Deidre Mitchell, Myla Kreider and 

Stephen Blatt Architects 

 

1. Project Update / Timeline 

Stephen Blatt Architects reviewed the building project timeline, current 

progress, and future important next steps.  The project remains on track to 

break ground early in the summer of 2023.     

 

 

2. Land Purchase Agreement 

Mr. Moody provided an update on the land purchase agreement which is 

scheduled to be voted on by the Board at their meeting of 1/5/23; the closing 

with the town is scheduled for 1/11/23.   

 

 

3. Building Name Update 

The Committee reviewed the final results of the naming survey.  The survey 

will be reviewed by the full Board who will make a final decision on the 

name of the new elementary school.  

 

 

4. Front Entrance Color Scheme 

Stephen Blatt Architects reviewed the color scheme for the front entrance of 

the new elementary school.  Lavender Blue, Slate Grey, Mid Green, and 

Cactus Green were all presented as options.  The committee requested that 

the architects provide an additional set of layered color options for review at 

the next meeting.  

 

The committee adjourned at 7:17pm.  The next Committee meeting is scheduled 

for February 1st in the Skowhegan Area Middle School Library  


